
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Hildy Ellis 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2006 2:35 PM 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Winter Lecture Series 
 
Hello, 
Some of you may have already received this, but here is the schedule for this year's Winter Lecture 
Series at Bowman's Hill Wildflower Preserve. Thank you for sharing this with friends and colleagues. 
 
Hildy Ellis, Education Coordinator 
Bowman's Hill Wildflower Preserve 
PO Box 685 
New Hope, PA 18938 
(215) 862-2924 
ellis@bhwp.org 
http://www.bhwp.org/ 
 
BOWMAN'S HILL WILDFLOWER PRESERVE'S 
2006 Winter Lecture Series 
Sunday afternoons in January & February at the Preserve's Visitor Center 2 - 3 p.m. 
 
January 8: Seeing the Forest and the Trees, Ann F. Rhoads *  
January 15: Amphibians in the Garden, James F. White  
January 22: Plant Galls of Fields, Forests and Backyards, Carol C. Mapes  
January 29: Colonial and Native American Herbs, Jeannine Vannais  
February 5: The Best Kept Secret in the Gardening World: Hardy Terrestrial Orchids, William Mathis 
February 12: Hedgerows: Echoes of our Vernacular Rural Landscape, David Hughes  
February 19: Creating Ecologically Functional Landscapes with Native Trees, Shrubs and Groundcovers, 
Reeser C. Manley 
February 26: Working with Nature: Native Plants for Rain and Water Gardens, Judy Glattstein 
 
Cost per lecture: 
Preserve members/fulltime students: $8 
Non-members: $12 
 
*Special January 8 lecture FREE, compliments of Bowman's Hill Wildflower Preserve 
 
Special offer: Purchase a book of tickets for the complete series and save 20%! Preserve members and 
students: $45 (full price: $56), Non-members: $56 (full price: $70) 
Ticket books may be purchased in advance by calling the Preserve or will be available at the door. 
 
For more information or to pre-register call (215) 862-2924. Walk-ins welcome as space permits. 
Bowman's Hill Wildflower Preserve is located at 1635 River Road, 2.5 miles south of New Hope. 
P.O. Box 685  New Hope, PA 18938  http://www.bhwp.org/ 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted at 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html. The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP. To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 


